## 04-22-2020 Town Council Meeting Responses to Council Questions

## ITEM #3: Name the Elliott Road Flood Storage Project "Booker Creek Basin Park"

## **Council Question:**

Why was a renaming of the Elliott Road Flood Storage Projected recommended by staff to the Parks, Greenways and Recreation Commission?

## Staff Response:

As this project contains park amenities and will look like a park to the public, a public park name is needed. Naming of a Town park can be initiated by request from several sources. Since this project is still in development, Town Staff initiated the process by requesting name recommendations from the Parks, Greenway and Recreation Commission to present to the Council Naming Committee and the Town Council for final adoption.